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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Royal Norfolk Show - Thursday 26th June 
 
We are delighted to be able to take years 3, 4 and 5 to the Royal Norfolk Show on Thursday 26th 
June.  
 
This is a significant event in Norfolk and it will be wonderful to share this with the children. We are 
aware many families enjoy visiting the show so if families wish to visit and take their child with them 
on Thursday 26th June only, we would authorise the absence, once we have seen confirmation of 
family tickets. Please email this to office@stmarys.stbenets.org. 
 
We will be leaving school at 8.45am so children need to arrive promptly at 8.30am and we will be 
returning for the end of the school day. Children will need to wear their school uniform and will 
require a water bottle and packed lunch and no more than £5 spending money for a small souvenir 
or an ice cream. If the weather is warm, children will need sun cream and a sun hat or alternatively 
if it is due to rain, a waterproof will be required.  If your child is entitled to free school meals, please 
email the office if you would like us to provide them with a packed lunch, stating whether they 
prefer ham or cheese sandwiches, by Monday 23rd June. 
 
The tickets for the show are free, however each child needs to pay £10 each to cover the cost of 
the coach.  Please can payment be made on Parentmail in the usual way, by Friday 13th June. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Miss Richardson 
Headteacher 
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